
 

 

 

The PA Department of Human Services, Office of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services, Bureau of 

Children's Behavioral Health Services, and the  PA Care Partnership are excited to be hosting the 21st 

Children’s Interagency Conference, April 22 to April 25 in State College, PA.  The conference will be an in-

person event only and more information can be found at www.childrensinteragencyconference.org. 

The conference brings together Pennsylvania's Child and Adolescent Service System Program (CASSP) 

and System of Care (SOC) partners providing behavioral health.  The conference will provide an excellent 

opportunity for providers, county administrators, youth, family members, practitioners, educators, and 

all those involved in behavioral health to learn about changing trends, promising and best practices, 

resources, and various system of care activities across Pennsylvania.  The conference will also add a 

national perspective on a variety of issues, including government, family, peer, early childhood, youth 

leadership, and school-based mental health.   

With a long history of providing meaningful education and training, here are some of the critical benefits 

participants will reap from participating in the conference: 

1. Learn about best practices and leading-edge research regarding children and youth behavioral 

health to apply and share in their workplace. 

2. Hear from nationally recognized experts and thought leaders in the field and use the information 

to problem solve and create solutions to challenges. 

3. Discuss trends and ideas through meaningful conversations with peers in the field, build new 

professional relationships, promote brand awareness, and capitalize on potential opportunities 

for new clients and partnerships. 

4. Find new vendors and suppliers in the exhibit hall and add to their resources. 

5. Earn a Certificate of Attendance and CEUs (if applicable). 

6. Reinforce personal talents and develop new skills as part of their professional development. 

7. Take advantage of a very low registration fee, which includes all training and education sessions, 

several meals, access to the exhibit hall, networking events, and the poster session. 

Thank you for supporting your staff’s or your own personal development.  If you have any questions, feel 

free to contact our contract conference planner, Katrina Harris, at kharris@bridgeconsultingcorp.com. 

Mark B. Durgin, ACC 
Director, PA CARE Partnership 
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